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Under Eights 
 
Dear Prep Families, 
 
Our Prep learners have been invited to participate in Under Eights activities at 
the local C & K Kindergarten which is located in Beanland Street.  
 
Prep K, Prep L and Prep V will be attending on Monday 13th May.   
Prep C and Prep D will be attending on Friday 17th May.   
 
The children will walk down Beanland Street with teacher supervision and 
participate in games, craft and art activities. There is no cost involved.  
Please complete the online permission on QParents by Friday 10th May.   
 
Warm regards, 
Prep Teachers 
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